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28th June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Today was transition day across Poole. The children remaining with us in September spent the morning with their new class 
teacher and they will come home tonight with a letter from their new teacher. I hope that for those children who are 
leaving us and moving to new schools in September, they enjoyed the day and are excited for September. 

Our Staffing for September will be:- 

Year Group Class Teacher 

EYFS Fir Mrs Ashleigh Walsh 

Chestnut Miss Kirsty Roberts (am)/ Mrs Katie Huggins (pm) 

Year 1 Hazel Miss Frankie Alton 

Willow Miss Naomi Robson 

Year 2 Oak Miss Charlotte March 

Pine Mr Matt Perryman 

Year 3 Mulberry  Mrs Clare Gawler 

Blossom Mrs Sophia Drinkwater 0.6 (W-F)/ Miss Emily Martin 0.4 (M-T) 

Year 4 Silver Birch Miss Sam Clarke 

Larch Miss Georgina Whitford (0.8)/ Mrs Charlie Richardson (0.2) 

Year 5 Beech Mr Owen Adams 

Elder Mrs Maria Anwyll 

Year 6 Sycamore Ms Talya Schneider 

Cedar Mrs Jane Kelly 

 

Staffing changes - Welcome to Miss Emily Martin (Year 3 Teacher), Mrs Katie Huggins (HLTA) and Mrs Lisa Knight (TA) 

who join us in September. Mrs Helen Thomas will soon be starting a period of maternity leave, and we wish her and her 

family lots of luck with their new arrival. Miss Laura Hewett, Miss Eleanor Seery, Mrs Clare Greene, Mrs Christa Hamilton 

and Mrs Keran Buckby will all be leaving the Federation at the end of this term, and we wish them well in their new roles 

and adventures. There will be more goodbyes towards the end of term.  

Inset Day Friday 5th July and Kidscape Holiday Club – A reminder the school is closed for Inset day next Friday (5th 

July). Kidscape will be open on this day to provide childcare. For more information contact Kidscape directly on 07985 

704321. 
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Little Livingstone’s – if you have a child who is due to turn 2 or 3 before September or know any other families that are 

looking for a preschool, please call the office to arrange a tour with Miss Roberts, Foundation Stage Leader, on Thursday 

mornings.  

Diary Dates 

Sports for Champions - sponsored workout day - 3rd July 2024 – children to come in PE Kits. Sponsorship forms have 

been distributed and must be returned by Monday 1st July to ensure all children get the correct prize. The 

crowdfunder link can also be used for donations but please remember to mention your child’s name when donating. 

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/the-livingstone-road-junior-school-fundraiser 

PTFA Summer Fayre – After school on Thursday 4th July on the junior school field 

Sports Day – Wednesday 10th July – with the Juniors in the morning from 9.15 and Infants in the afternoon from 1pm. 

There is a reserve date of Tuesday 16th July in-case of inclement weather!  

Maths Café – Thursday 11th July – Year 3 and 4 parent/carers are invited into school from 8.30 to share some maths 

challenges with the children! 

Year 6 Enterprise Event – Thursday 11th July Afterschool – The year 6 children will be selling items from their enterprise 

business after school. The whole community is invited to come and support their business’s by buying one of their items. 

All profits will go towards their final reward day (a day at Hamworthy Park with South Coast Adventures). 

Last Day of Term – Tuesday 23rd July – The last day of term will end with the Year 6 Graduation Ceremony in the morning 

and, if the children fill their marble jars, whole school water play.  

Attendance - Congratulations to Blossom, Cherry and Mulberry class whose attendance was 97% or over this week and 

a huge shout out to Fir class who had 100% attendance!  

I wish you all a wonderful weekend in the sunshine, 

Claire Addis, Executive Headteacher   
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